
ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

ROAD COMMITTEE MEETING 

APRIL 14, 2016 

 The Road Committee of Zeeland Charter Township met at Township Hall at 7 p.m. on 

April 14, 2016. 

 

 Members present:  Trustee/Chairman Tim Barkel, Trustee Chad Overweg, committee 

members Earle Mokma, John Wittingen, and Dave Miller.  Absent:  Supervisor Glenn 

Nykamp. 

 

 CALL TO ORDER:  Chairman Barkel called the meeting to order. 

 

 CITIZEN COMMENT:   

o Bill Zwyghuizen inquired on the status of Felch Street in the 5 year road 

improvement plan.  He also discussed possible future improvements to 80
th

 

Avenue. 

 

 Approved 2016 paving projects have been sent to Ottawa County Road Commission 

($707,765.40) 

 

 Discussion regarding new gravel applied to 52
nd

 Avenue in 2016 and Riley Street in 

2017. 

 

 2016 Zeeland Township Dust Control application will take place, weather permitting, on 

May 11, 2016. 

 

 5 Year Road Improvement Plan: 

o Discussion on the potential of adding 80
th

 Avenue due to possible growth in 

area/increase in traffic in the future. 

 

 Other business. 

 

 Adjourned. 


